
 
 

 
 

          SCHOLARSHIPS FOR ENTRY IN 2024 
 
Camberwell Girls Grammar School (CGGS) is delighted to offer a range of scholarships to aspiring, talented young 
women. 
 
A CGGS education is one that inspires young people to be motivated learners and respond to challenges with curiosity 
and courage. So much in the world is changing and we want young people to thrive, so being intentional about our 
design of education matters.  
 
CGGS students experience, understand, value and develop the skills needed for their future. When our girls graduate, 
they leave as global citizens who are lifelong passionate learners, compassionate leaders and catalysts for building a 
more just and sustainable world.  

THE FOLLOWING SCHOLARSHIPS WILL BE OFFERED FOR ENTRY 
  IN 2024 

> Academic Scholarships          > Music / Academic Scholarships       > Means-Tested Scholarships  
> Principal’s Scholarships         > Indigenous Scholarships 

Candidates sit the Scholarship Examination on Saturday 18 February 2023 and must also attend the Scholarship 
Interactive Session on Wednesday 15 February 2023, 4.30pm – 6.00pm. 

Candidates are strongly encouraged to attend an Information Morning or School Tour if they haven’t already toured the 
school. Our website’s School Tours page has dates and links to book. 

Register online for the Scholarship Exam via the Scholarships page.   

Candidates should also RSVP for the Scholarship Interactive Evening through Humanitix. 

IMPORTANT DATES 
Applications Online / https://cggs.vic.edu.au/enrolment/scholarships/ 

Applications Close / Tuesday 7 February 2023 

Scholarship Interactive Session / Wednesday 15 February 2023, 4.30pm – 6.00pm; Bookings: 

https://events.humanitix.com/scholarship-interactive-session-15-february-2023 

 
Scholarship Examination / Saturday 18 February 2023, 8.30am – 12 midday 

Music Auditions / Friday 24 & Monday 27 February 2023 

Scholarship exam cost: $115 

 

ENQUIRIES 
Fiona Hughes / Admissions Manager  Phone / 9811 8503  Email / admissions@cggs.vic.edu.au 
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